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16/06/2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

NSPCC: Walk a Mile to Support! 
 
On Friday 20th June, New Delaval Primary School will be showing their support by walking a mile to help 
raise awareness for NSPCC (National Society for the Prevention of Cruelty to Children). The NSPCC need 
our support more than ever. By raising money, we can help to fund their vital services like Childline, which 
is always there for children and young people, whatever 
their worry. 
 
We would love as much support as possible and ask for 
you to join your child/children in walking around the 
school field to help raise awareness for the NSPCC. 
We will open the main gates at 2:45pm and ask for 
parents to make their way to their child’s class to sign 
them out. If your child is in years 1 – 6, they will be 
completing 5 laps of the large field at the back of the 
school. If your child is in our afternoon nursery or 
reception classes, they will be walking 5 laps of the 
smaller field at the front of the school. The areas will be 
marked out with cones and Year 6 helpers to direct you 
on your journey! If your child is in our morning nursery, 
they are more than welcome to come back at 2:45pm 
with their adult and walk the 5 laps to show their 
support. 
 
If you have a child in both nursery or reception and 
Year 1 – Year 6, you can choose between the two 
routes, providing you are accompanying all your 
children at all times. 
 
If you are unable to make the NSPCC event, class 
teachers will be taking the remaining children in their 
classes around the route.There will be an NSPCC donation box on site, so please 
donate whatever you can to help support a brilliant cause. We will also be selling ice 
lollies/ice creams for 50p! 
 
Yours sincerely 

  
Mr T Hutton: Deputy Head Teacher: Year 6 Teacher 
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